
 

 
 

Colorado P.E.O. Charitable Corporation 
1819 W. Cheyenne Road, Colorado Springs, CO  80906 

Instruction to chapter president:  Please have this letter read in its entirety at your next 

chapter meeting. 

 

May 1, 2021 

 

Dear Sisters, 

 

Attached are the proposed amendments to the Colorado P.E.O. Charitable Corporation Bylaws 

and Standing Rules which will be considered and voted upon at the virtual CPCC annual meeting 

following the state convention on June 5, 2021. 

 

Chapters are encouraged to read the proposed amendments in their entirety so that members may 

be fully informed of the changes being presented and may have the opportunity to express their 

views and opinions.  At a minimum, all explanations and rationales must be read.  After hearing 

the discussion on the amendments at the annual meeting, your delegate should vote as she sees 

fit. 

 

Delegates should bring a copy of the proposed amendments to the Colorado P.E.O. Charitable 

Corporation to the annual meeting. 

 

 

Amendments and Recommendations Committee, Colorado State Chapter 

Sandy Renner, JH, Chairman (peogal@comcast.net)  

Marcia Williamson, GG 

Leila Calkins, HK 
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